
3rd Reminder Letter

Over the past few weeks we have invited you to participate in a National Enhanced Elevation 
Assessment.  We are contacting the remaining individuals that have not responded to this 
request. Please consider taking the time to complete this online survey.  If you have already 
begun the survey, it is important that you finish so that your responses can be counted.  To 
complete the survey, just click on the following link:

[Survey URL]

Results will be released only as summaries and not linked in any way to individuals. 

Thanks very much for considering this request.  If you have any questions or comments, 
please contact us by responding to this e-mail. 

Sincerely,

Greg Snyder, Manager
Lidar Program Development
USGS Land Remote Sensing Program
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Expiration Date:


